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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1995, as introduced, clarifies the requirement that a county sheriff keep audio and video 

recordings from equipment attached to an officer. The measure also directs a county to keep 

certain recordings for a minimum of one year, and to develop a video retention schedule for 

other recordings. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In review with county officials, indications were that the provisions for limitations on retention 

of video items may result in possible savings for sheriff’s offices. No specific estimate is 

available at this time. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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